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13th September 
Dear Parents/Carers
This year we are going to be offering a number of sports clubs with the chance of competing in various school competitions. We want to give children the best chance to represent Perry Hall in any competition that we’re entered in.

We will be holding Football trials for year’s 4, 5 and 6 on three separate lunchtimes. We are looking for any boy or girl for the school football team. The trial days are as follows;

Tuesday Lunchtime –  Year 4

Thursday Lunchtime - Year 5

Friday Lunchtime –      Year 6
All children that wish to take part will need to have with them their PE kit, shin pads, trainers and a water bottle.

Yours in sport,
Mr Boneham
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